
From: Adrian Stanfield [mailto:Adrian.Stanfield@tmbc.gov.uk]  
Sent: 11 June 2015 13:54 
To: Mike Taylor; Steve Perry; Tim Shaw 
Subject: Bangays Way 

 

Dear Councillor 
  
I write to update you on the consultation to change the above street name to Frank Bangay Way. 
  
We have now had responses from 8 properties in Bangays Way (either from the owners or from the 
purchasers in the process of acquiring the property). Of these responses 3 have no objection to the 
proposal, and 5 object. I should add that one of these objections came from Crest, who own the 
showhome in Bangays Way but are nevertheless entitled to express a view on the proposed change. 
  
I am also aware that you have all expressed no objection to the proposed name change, as has the 
Parish Council. 
  
Paragraph 5.3 of the Council's street naming and numbering policy requires that any change to a 
street name will require a minimum of two thirds support from the local residents for any change as 
this can be very disruptive and cause individuals to have to change all of their personal address 
details. Therefore, on the results of the consultation, there is insufficient support for the proposed 
name change to Frank Bangay Way and the street name will remain Bangays Way. 
  
We shall be notifying all consultees shortly, but I wanted to give you advance notice as ward 
members. I have also let Tom Tugendhat MP know the outcome of the consultation. 
  
If you have any queries please let me know. 
  
Regards 
  
Adrian 
  
  
Adrian Stanfield Solicitor 
Director of Central Services 
Tonbridge & Malling Borough Council 

 
Have you tried contacting us at www.tmbc.gov.uk/do-it-online ? 
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